
Pipits Weekly 

Update! 
1.10.2018 

• The older children have been absolute super stars in 

helping our new children settle in. We are all very 

proud of them!  

• We have made our own senses jars. We sniffed lots of 

herbs and spices and mixed together the ones we liked 

to make our own mix.  

• Each morning we are doing ‘mouth gym’. The sounds we 

have been doing are:  ooooo (surprised), oh, tick-tock, 

ch, boing- boing (bouncing ball),sh, sssss, wheeee 

(down a slide). This is to help children to form 

different sounds properly, using the correct parts of 

their mouths. Please have a go at home, we find it very 

funny making the silly noises! 

Home 

Keeping bringing in coloured objects- please let us know if 

you have brought something in so we can make sure we 

look at it during group time.  

Have a lovely week! 

 


